
A warm welcome to all the children and parents currently in Cherry Class.

We are really looking forward to welcoming you into our class in September. It 
has been good to see most of you back in school and to talk to you as we pass in 
the corridor or see each other on the playing field. 

We have also enjoyed communicating with you in school via emails and have been 
able to answer lots of your questions already. Those of you in school have also 
been able to look through the door to see what the classroom will look like.

If you haven’t been in school don’t worry we are here to help you.

Willow Class will be similar to Cherry Class in September. We will still be doing 
some learning play mixed in with teacher led lessons. Each of you will have a 
place to sit at a table instead of on the carpet and you will know where that 
place is because you will have a name card which matches your peg label.  When 
you come in you will need to wash your hands and Miss Smith and I will be there 
to help you. We will wash our hands lots of times a day, just as you have been 
doing in Cherry Class. Snack times will stay the same and lunchtimes will be 
packed lunches brought from home or ordered from school. Each of you will 
have your own pack of crayons, pencils and rubbers, just like Cherry Class. 
Other equipment, such as 100 squares will be in your own drawers. At playtime 
Willow Class will have their own area to play in and their own equipment. 

As well as doing all the usual learning our topic next term is called ‘Field to Plate’ 
so we will be finding fruit and vegetables in the school garden and cooking with 
them. 

There will be lots of fun and exciting things to look forward to and Miss Smith 
and I are looking forward to sharing them all with you.

If you have any questions or queries please contact me on the Willow Class email 
as soon as you can so that I can answer them before the end of term.

Have a good summer. If you would like to fill in the attached sheet and send it 
to me it would be good to find out a little more about you.

Mrs Tebbutt and Miss Smith 




